
From: Jonathan Vose <jonathan.vose@walsingplan.co.uk> 
Sent: 05 April 2022 08:46
To: Panton, Chris <chris.panton@e-lindsey.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: Response To Application Number S/090/00494/22 at The Spa, Butlins Funcoast World, Roman Bank, Ingoldmells, PE25 1NJ

[bookmark: _GoBack]This message originated from outside your organization

Good morning Chris,

The proposed pods will receive rainwater over their roofs which is discharged onto the ground, in the exact same way as a caravan. The site has a drainage network including gully's at road edges and natural percolation into the ground which is functional, and the proposed pods, sought on a temporary basis, will not alter this.

The proposed pods will sit within an area prepared for the siting of caravans, the only difference between the pods and a caravan is the presence of wheels. As such the Pods will accommodate surface water in the same way as if the site was used to accommodate Caravans, as was its long proposed function.

I hope this assists the matter in hand?

Many thanks,

Jonathan Vose
Walsingham Planning
07818117878

